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Tuesday 6th February 2024 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 

RE: Reading for Pleasure 

This term we are focusing on ‘Reading for pleasure’. Evidence has shown that children who read regularly for 

pleasure, achieve better at school whilst increasing their chances of doing well in later life.  

Therefore, we are delighted to invite you into school on Friday 9th February to share a story with your child. 

Classroom doors will open fifteen minutes early at 3.00pm so that you can read a book together.  

If you are unable to attend, please could we ask that you share a story with your child at home instead. Your support 

in developing healthy reading habits amongst our children is much appreciated.  

We look forward to welcoming you.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs F Briggs, 

Headteacher 
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